Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2021 4:15:54 PM

First name: Susan Last name: Wehrenberg

Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Expansion

## [External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Forest Superviser Cummins,

As a downhill skier, hiker and 64-year lifelong resident of Minnesota, I ask that you protect Moose Mountain from Lutsen expansion. I just hiked it last month. Adding ski runs and lifts would ruin this beautiful natural area forever.

Bigger is not always better Our precious North Shore should not be allowed to become another Vail.

Sincerely,

Susan Wehrenberg Apple Valley 612-618-0969